MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL INFORMATION MEETING ON THE PROPOSITION  TO PURCHASE PROPERTY HELD ON TUESDAY, AUGUST 16, 2016
The meeting was called to order in the Library by the Vice President, Dr. Wroblewski at 6:00 p.m.   Mrs. Schechtel, Mrs. Leibowitz, Mr. Horowitz, Library Director, Mrs. Nicolazzi, Librarian III, and Mrs. Ledesma, Secretary were present. Eleven guests were also present.  Mrs. Fogel and Ms. Hare were absent with prior notice.   
Mr. Horowitz provided information on the Proposition to purchase the property adjacent to the Library located at 210 Cooper Road, North Babylon, NY  11703.
The floor was opened for remarks for guests.
On a motion by Mrs. Schechtel, seconded by Mrs. Leibowitz, the meeting was adjourned at 6:47 p.m. 







Respectfully submitted,







Heidi Leibowitz





            Assistant Secretary 
